
REDHAWK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

43529 Ridge Park Drive 
Temecula, CA 92590 

 (951) 699-2918 
Email: redhawk@avalonweb.com 

 
January 31, 2024 
 
City Council 
C/O City of Temecula 
41000 Main Street 
Temecula, CA 92590 
 
Subject: E-Bike & Electric Scooter Safety 
 
Dear City Council Members, 
 
I am writing to you as the President of the Redhawk Community Association, representing 3256 
homes within the City of Temecula. After carefully reviewing the enclosed letter from the Morgan 
Hill HOA regarding e-bike and electric scooter safety, our Redhawk Board of Directors has 
expressed support for Morgan Hills' requests. We have observed similar issues within our 
community and believe that the development of education, legislation, and enforcement procedures 
will significantly contribute to enhancing the safety of e-bike and electric scooter riders, and most 
importantly pedestrians navigating the sidewalks and streets. There have been several reports of 
reckless rider behavior endangering pedestrians. 
 
For any inquiries regarding this letter of support, please feel free to contact our managing agent, 
John Ellett of Avalon Management, at 951-699-2918 or john@avalonweb.com. We appreciate your 
attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Don Snyder 
President 
Redhawk Community Association 
 
cc: Temecula Police Chief, Captain Chris Durham 
Temecula Valley Unified School District Board 
Riverside County Supervisor, Chuck Washington 
South Temecula HOAs  
 
Enclosure 
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